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Nevada Medicaid Web Announcement 3018 

 
Attention All Providers:  Translation Services Feature Added to the 
Public Webpages of Nevada Medicaid Website 
Beginning February 24, 2023, a new feature is available on the Nevada Medicaid website that allows providers to 
translate the text on the page from English to one of dozens of other languages of the provider’s choice.   

To access this new feature, click the “Select Language” drop-down menu on the top right side of the webpage and 
select the desired language.  Note that the language preference will need to be selected on each page visited.  
Only the text on the page will be translated.   

To return to the original language, click on the button titled “Show original” on the top left side of the webpage.  
Exit the translation menu by clicking the X on the top right of the translation menu. 

 

 


